
Preliminary flood risk assessment: North Tyneside Council  
 
 
This addendum by North Tyneside Council (2017) updates the council’s preliminary 
flood risk assessment report published in 2011.  Read the addendum in conjunction 
with the preliminary assessment report.  
 
 
Addendum 
 
The preliminary flood risk assessment (PFRA) and flood risk areas (FRAs) for North 
Tyneside Council were reviewed during 2017, using all relevant current flood risk data and 
information.  
 
North Tyneside Council have no change to assessment of risk following the review.    
 
Past flood risk 
The significant flood risk in the LLFA area has not changed as a result of the floods that 
have occurred since 2011. 
 
Future flood risk 
Following publication of the latest Environment Agency Flood Risk data we have carried out 
a review of the properties identified as being at risk from Fluvial, Pluvial and Groundwater 
flooding. This identified a reduction in the number of houses at risk from flooding the data 
from this is contained in Annex 2. 
 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
No FRAs have been identified in the North Tyneside lead local flood authority area for the 
purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations second planning cycle.   
 
Other changes 
Include any other updates which you consider important in relation to the assessment of 
flood risk in your area eg a change in the governance or structure of flood risk management 
in the LLFA area from those described in the original report. 
 
 
Flood risk areas (FRAs)  
No FRAs have been identified for the purposes of the Flood Risk Regulations (2009) 2nd 
planning cycle.   
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